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St Peter’s is a warm, caring and inclusive school where everyone feels valued and can grow in confidence and faith. In this 

supportive community, children are encouraged to develop enquiring minds, a lifelong love of learning and a respect for other 
people and cultures. We are led by our core Christian Values of Community, Compassion, Truth, Trust, Friendship and Endurance 

 

Be sympathetic, love one another, be compassionate and humble   1 Peter 3:8 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

The summer term is almost upon us and the children are working so hard to achieve their learning objectives and 

targets for the year. The Governing body, along with Mrs Williams, our Headteacher, continue to be busy 

monitoring all the fabulous work the teachers and children are doing in school to ensure that the teaching and 

learning standards remain high. Well done to them all! 

 

May I also take this opportunity to thank and congratulate Mrs Williams and the teaching team, along with the 

rest of the Governing Body and of course the children , in working so hard to achieve a fantastic result in the 

recent SIAMS (Statutary Inspection of Anglian and Methodist Schools) inspection. Their commitment to our 

children, our school and our community is outstanding ! Please do read the recent St Peter’s School SIAMS 

report on our website 

http://www.st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

At this time of year some of our children are busy preparing themselves for the imminent SATS exams. We give 

thanks to Mrs Anderson and Mrs Williams for putting on an informative SATS evening for parents as we feel 

that it’s important that parents are prepared also! Good luck to all those pupils who are sitting their SATS 

exams in the week of the 13th May, all that we can ask is : TRY YOUR HARDEST AND DO YOUR BEST, because 

above all, this is what really matters the most! 

 

Priorities for the Governing Body for the Summer Term 2019  
 

*Approach to challenge and growth mindsets is effective and behaviour for learning is outstanding 

*Pupils’ progress towards targets is evident, including in RE 

*A percentage of pupils are working at greater depth 

 

 

Finally, may I please invite you all to come along and join us at our Easter Service in St Peter’s Church on Friday 

12th April at 2pm ALL WELCOME and may I, along with the rest of the Governing Body, wish you all and your 

families a happy and peaceful Easter. 

 

Shirley Sowray 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

http://www.st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


